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5th February 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Year 4 - After School Tag Rugby Club 

  

After the half term break, Mr Mason and I will be running an after school Tag Rugby Club for 

children in Year 4. It will run from 3.15 to 4.15pm on the following dates: 

 

Tuesday 27th February 

Wednesday 7th March 

Thursday 15th March 

Thursday 22nd March  

 

If you would like your child to take part, please complete and return the reply slip below. We 

will not be sending out a confirmation letter as all children who would like to take part will be 

able to do so. 

 

This club will take place outside on the field so children will need warm games kit and 

football boots / sturdy trainers.  

  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 

 

Tag Rugby Club – Spring term 2018 

 

I would like my child _______________________ of Class 4J / 4M to take part in the Tag 

Rugby Club after school during the Spring term. 

  

 

Signed ___________________________ (Parent / Carer) 
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